Response to Reviewers (2) 

22 June 2020 
Editorial Department of Hemijska Industrija 

Dear Reviewers and Editors,
We have just uploaded revised version of the paper “A novel kinetic cholinesterase-inhibition based method for quantification of biperiden in pharmaceutical preparations” (#663). The all suggestions made by reviewers and editors are accepted, and necessary changes are incorporated in the manuscript. Since some changes are made in figures 2-4, we have also uploaded corrected figures 2-4 in the Summary section, together with this letter.
We hope the paper is now suitable for publication in your Journal.

Yours Sincerely,

Authors 
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